
First UU Society Member Parking Guidelines 
 

• Please place the parking tag somewhere inside your front windshield, 
visible from outside. 

  

• Your parking permit expires on September 30 of next year.  
 

• It allows you to park in the Meeting House Oval for a maximum of three 
hours at a time between 8 a.m. and 11 p.m. 
 

• You do not need a parking tag if you are at the Meeting House for a FUUSB-
related purpose. 
 

• There may be parking restrictions during weddings, memorial services and 
other events. Signs may indicate “For Ceremony Guests Only.” Please 
respect the signs on these occasions.  
 

• We issue 50 member passes and there are just eight spaces available. It is 
possible that all spaces will be taken when you arrive.  
 

• Parking is not allowed in the lots behind the Meeting House Monday 
through Friday between 7 a.m. and 5 p.m.  
 

• Overnight parking is never allowed without permission. Your vehicle will 
be towed. 
 

• Snow and ice may slide off the Meeting House roof and damage parked 
cars. Parking spots may be blocked off with orange cones or yellow 
caution tape during heavy snow accumulations or for buildings and 
grounds work. 
 

To renew your parking permit or purchase a new parking tag, contact  
Mary Williams at mary@uusociety.org, or (802) 862-5630, ext. 2100. 

 
For parking or facilities questions, please contact David McFeeters at 

david@uusociety.org, or (802) 862-5630, ext. 2300. 
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